
 
   

    
  

 

     

    
    

  
  

   
  

   
 

 

    

  

Note: This proposal does not require a regulatory change. The Department of Fish and Game 
can implement this request under its existing administrative authority. 

PROPOSAL 51 – 5 AAC 92.116. Special provisions in predation control areas. Change the 
implementation date for removing additional guide use areas under intensive management as 
follows: 

Any predator control use area changes will begin at the next regulatory year. July 1. 

What is the issue you would like the board to address and why? I would like the Board of 
Game to address the change of laws in the middle of a regulatory year. When you change a unit 
from being a predator control use area to a non-predator control area in the middle of winter after 
people have booked hunts, it makes it very, very hard to run a guide business the way it should 
be. It makes the additional guide use areas we had planned on being able to use from several 
back to three and that's fine but more notice is needed than a few months. These changes need to 
be implemented and started at the beginning of a regulatory year so we know when and what 
areas we can register and it gives us time to book or not book hunts in these predator control use 
areas. 
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